BRITISH BOARD OF FILM CLASSIFICATION

3 Soho Square

London W1V 6HD
Telephone 0171 439 7961
Facsimile 0171 2870141

From: James Ferman Director

20th May 1996

Councillor E Goodman
Chairman

Campaign Against Censorship
23 Budgen Drive

Redhill

Surrey

RH1 20B

Dear Councillor Goodman,
Thank you for sending me a copy of your letter to Sir David Steel.

| must correct your statement that the United Kingdom is one of the only countries in the whole
continent which has film and/or video censorship. Film classification is compulsory in every country
in the EC except Greece, and video classification is also required in most of them.
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